The original documents are located in Box C21, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 5/15/1975" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Eintral Files

THE PRESIDENT HAS SEEN ...

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

May 15, 1975

MEETING WITH MR. AND MRS. PAT TIERNAN Friday, May 16, 1975 9:12-9:14 a.m. (2 minutes)

The Oval Office

From: Max L. Friedersdorf



I. PURPOSE

Opportunity for Mr. and Mrs. Tiernan to say hello to the President and have a picture taken.

II. BACKGROUND, PARTICIPANTS AND PRESS PLAN

A. Background:

- 1. Pat Tiernan is Senator Vance Hartke's nephew.
- The Senator called personally to request that the President take a moment from his schedule to say hello to his nephew and his nephew's wife who will be on the VIP tour of the White House this morning.
- 3. Senator Hartke is the swing vote on Bill Walker's nomination as Deputy Special Trade Representative.
- B. Participants: The President
 Mr. Pat Tiernan
 Mrs. Che Tiernan
 Bill Kendall (staff)
- C. Press Plan: None. David Kennerly photographs

III. TALKING POINTS

- 1. Mr. Tiernan, your uncle told me you would be touring the White House today, and I'm pleased for this opportunity to say hello.
- 2. Please give my best regards to the good Senator.